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Dear Family and Friends, 
 
We are so excited to share a special announcement with you. On 
March 7th, we are hosting our first ever Jesse’s Wish Foundation 
fundraiser, celebrating Jesse’s 30th birthday! A night filled with Italian 
food, DJ, dancing, and raffles. Get your tickets to “​Thirty Dancing” 
here​! 
 
It’s been quite a busy few months for Jesse’s Wish Foundation.  
Since our last Newsletter, we’ve: 
 

● Supplied hundreds of toys to three hospitals in Philadelphia and 
Delaware. 

● Bought 34 winter coats, hats, and gloves for all the children 
currently staying at the Ronald McDonald House New York. 

● Sent money to the food pantry at Tomorrow’s Children at 
Hackensack Medical Center in memory of Jesse’s friend 
Michael. 

● Gave Christmas gifts to past recipients Daniela, Abby, and 
Angelina. 

● Sent Amazon and GameStop gift cards to an anonymous 
fourteen year old at Nemours Hospital, as requested by his 
social worker. 

● Gave tickets to Lily and her entire family for “Frozen” on 
Broadway. Lily is three-years-old and fighting Neuroblastoma. 

 

http://www.jesseswishfoundation.org/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/90529527253


 
 

● Sent toys and WalMart gift cards to help a marine family who’s 
two-year-old daughter Scarlett has leukemia. 

● Continued to partner with other organizations, specifically The 
Sean Hanna Foundation, Benjamin’s Hope for the Future, and 
Fighting All Monsters. 

● Sponsored one of Jesse’s nurses who ran for “Cycle for 
Survival” marathon for Memorial Sloan Kettering Cancer 
Hospital research. 

● And more... 
 

Please continue to follow us on our Facebook page to see more 
updates. We could not do any of this without your support! 
 
With love and appreciation,  
 
Marian Newell Samantha Spina 
Executive Director President 
 

 


